From: Bob Cadigan

**To:** <u>Transportation Commission</u> **Subject:** Item 7 of 4/28 Meeting

**Date:** Wednesday, April 28, 2021 2:38:11 PM

## Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

I am opposed to eliminating parking on Whitney Way north of Mineral Point. First, I cycle regularly in the neighborhood & see no need for a dedicated cycle lane there. I would never use it. Second, I regularly visit friends there and would be forced to park blocks away regardless of weather or circumstance. Third, there seems to be no good reason for reducing the speed limit to 25 MPH. All of the preceding sound like a solution in search of a problem.

--